5 Mayors meeting Sept. 15, 2015

The 5 Mayors met in Superior Tuesday and the meeting was informative to all that attended. There was a report from each mayor on the CDBG funding in their towns. I reported that our #2 tank was refinished and all went well. I also recommended the contracting company of HMI on a job well done.

Mammoth is partnered with Kearney on CDBG funding. By waiting a year we will double our funding. We will now have to wait another year for funding to refinish our #1 tank. I have started the paper work to get this grant under way.

Haden would like to partner with Mammoth, and Kearney for a three way partnership. This will make us wait an extra year but should triple our funding through CDBG grants.

The 5 mayor meetings give us a voice at CAG meeting and any issue from these towns can be placed on the agenda at CAG meeting. I sit on the CAG regional meetings.

Don Jones,

Mayor, Town of Mammoth